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The Alliance’s Next Generation Leadership Council (NextGen) created a new resource to 
help fortify the future of the hospice and palliative care workforce. This webpage – Hospice 
and Palliative Care Careers – is a one-stop shop for care at home organizations and 
professionals to use in connecting with their communities and fostering early engagement 
with and interest in hospice and palliative care careers. 

The webpage features three new resources created by NextGen:  

• Compassionate Careers: Toolkit for the Introduction of Hospice and Palliative Care 
into Higher Education Programs  

• Educational PowerPoint Presentation: Hospice and Palliative Care Careers 101  

• Hospice and Palliative Care 101 | An Introduction to Compassionate Careers: This 
comparative document provides an overview of the different types of serious illness 
care available.  

The page also compiles a variety of additional Alliance resources, testimonials, and 
educational background on the sector. Check out the early feedback we’re already 
receiving on the new resource!  

• “I can’t love this enough. Amazing work and a great resource.” ~ Alicia Z  

• “Awesome work by the subcommittee! Helping solve the staffing crisis bit by bit!” ~ 
Katie C  

NextGen looks forward to continued efforts to increase the full care at home workforce 
through the Alliance. Stay tuned for more updates to come from the Alliance about 
Committee and Council involvement in 2025!   

 

https://allianceforcareathome.org/hospice-and-palliative-care-careers/
https://allianceforcareathome.org/hospice-and-palliative-care-careers/
https://allianceforcareathome.org/wp-content/uploads/Compassionate_Careers_Introduction.pdf
https://allianceforcareathome.org/wp-content/uploads/Compassionate-Careers.ppt
https://allianceforcareathome.org/wp-content/uploads/Introduction-to-Compassionate-Careers.pdf

